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Mr T Latcham 
Freelance journalist 
Flat B 
8A Beatty Road 
London 
N16 8EB 
 

Ref 3904 

26 April 2013 

Dear Mr Latcham 

Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
I write in connection with your request for information, which was received by the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 23 April 2013.   
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
How many public sex or cruising sites you are aware of in your policing area – and 
where exactly they are. 
 
How many arrests, spot-fines, and convictions, have been made on these sites in your 
policing areas in the past 10 years – encompassing 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006, 2008, 
2009, 2010, 2011, 2012 and so far in 2013? 
 
Have you given out food and drink at public sex sites as part of your strategy of 
policing these sites? 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information 
you have requested, however this information may be held by Nottinghamshire Police. 
 
If you would like to forward your request onto Nottinghamshire Police, their contact details 
are provided below.  If you would prefer for us to forward your request onto Nottinghamshire 
Police, please confirm this in writing. 
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The contact details for Nottinghamshire Police are: 
 
Nottinghamshire Police 
Freedom of Information 
Sherwood Lodge 
Arnold 
Nottingham 
NG5 8PP 
 
E-mail  Freedomofinformation@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 101 Ext 801 2008 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lisa Pearson 
Freedom of Information Officer 
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